
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
  
On behalf of the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC), I want to 
extend our sincere thanks for your continued partnership and engagement. Your contributions 
to ACCJC’s Transparency, Storytelling, and Value Literacy Project have been instrumental in 
advancing our shared commitment to student success and institutional improvement across the 
region. 
  
We are pleased to invite you to hold the date for the next ACCJC Pacific Regional Convening, 
which will take place on Monday, January 12, 2026, at Kapiʻolani Community College. Like the 
October 2024 gathering, ACCJC will offer travel support awards to each participating institution 
to help make team participation possible. 
The 2026 convening will continue to explore the theme of student success and return on 
investment, with a focus on actionable strategies and meaningful dialogue. We encourage each 
institution to bring a team of five to seven participants, including administrators, faculty, 
students, and trustees, to ensure a rich and diverse exchange of perspectives. 
  
Please stay tuned for additional communications and registration details from ACCJC in the 
coming months. 
  
Thank you again for your leadership, your voice, and your dedication to student achievement. 
  
Warm regards, 
 
Mac Powell 
President 
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) 
www.accjc.org 
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